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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-03-13-054

TO : ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS
SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES

DATE - MARCH 13, 2020

SUBJECT  : LOCKDOWN OF PMA OFFICE

Greetings, everyone!

Due to the order of the President to place Metro Manila under Community Quarantine,
the PMA National Officers have decided to put the PMA office on lockdown and allow
the employees to work from home starting March 14, 2020 (Saturday) until March 21,
2020 (Saturday). Regular office hours may resume on March 23, 2020, with possible
flexible work arrangements for the employees, unless another order is released by the
Inter-Agency Task Force or the Malacafiang. We will be making another

announcement before March 23, 2020.

For concemns and queries, you may email us at philmedas@yahoo.com or call the

official mobile numbers of the PMA (please check the letterhead).

Thank you for your usual understanding and cooperation at crifical times like these.

Let us continue to pray for each other.

Very truly yours,

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD
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E P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD
President



